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SUPPRT2013/7585/P 18/12/2013  19:14:04 I am in favour of this plan, which is a satisfactory solution to a difficult problem which has gone on for a 

very long time costing much taxpayer money.  The revised frontage is acceptable, and the scheme 

preserves over 90% of Open Space (albeit re-landscaped) as a site for nature managed by an appropriate 

organization.

SUPPRT2013/7585/P 18/12/2013  19:18:27 I am writing in support of this application. The revised frontage is acceptable, and on the plus side 93% of 

the Open Space is preserved, albeit re-landscaped, and will be managed, as I understand, by the London 

Wildlife Trust.

OBJ2013/7585/P 19/12/2013  16:56:37 ref 2013/7585/P

This new proposal remains very different in character from the surroundings and is therefore out of tune 

with the neighbourhood. 

It is also too imposing at his frontage.

For these reasons I would like to object to this planning application and would hope that Camden counsil 

does not allow to build the proposed unsightly and obstructive scheme.

OBJ2013/7585/P 15/12/2013  22:31:43 I object to this proposal on the following grounds:

1 The detail design is appalling.  It is inconsistent with adjacent buildings and the local environment. It is 

objectional in its lack of respect of the high quality mansion blocks which form the basis of much of the 

area’s architectural heritage.

2 The design disregards the decisions of the Inspector on the previous scheme proposed for this site. 

3 The project directly overlooks the occupiers of adjacent houses on Sarre Road which are at a lower 

level.

4 The developers have taken no regard of the Fortune Green and West Hampstead Neighbourhood 

Development Forum, a formally recognised body for planning consultation in the area.
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